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From: tracey maggs 
Sent: 2022/01/21 10:16 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]proposed towers downtown Brampton 

Dear Mr. Caruso, 

I am a resident of a condo building located at 9 George St North, downtown Brampton. We have received a notice of an 
application to build 2 high rise buildings (34 & 42 storeys) directly to the north of our building. 

If this project is allowed to happen, we will be affected in the following negative ways: 

- lost and blocked view of all residents 
- loss of privacy from our balconies and unit interior (some units will be meters from new build according to plans) 
- condos will be in a shadow from these buildings for most of the day 
- wind tunnel created will be significant 
- tremendous increase in traffic of cars, trucks, people in an already condensed area 
- significant decrease in value of our units 

Please do not allow these plans to go ahead as planned. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Regards, 
Tracey Maggs 


